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Guild Membership 
Chair Barb Overholt 
presented a fun hands-on 
experience at our April 22 
Membership Meeting on 
how to create simple and 
fun cartoons. Attendees 
received a handout 
containing cartoon basics 
such as creating a head 
shape, adding eyes, 
noses, ears, hair, mouth, 
sunglasses and jewelry, 
and facial hair. Attendees 
were encouraged 
to create a cartoon of their neighbor sitting next to them; laughter 
abounded and a fun time was had by all.


